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On April 03, 2017 the AAHA monthly meeting was held at Chester’s.  Mark Williams called the meeting to order and welcomed the group at 7:09 PM. The meeting minutes from March were reviewed and Patty made a motion to approve and Gerri made the second and minutes were approved.  

The Membership Report was given by Elizabeth Williams. The current membership counts are: 

Adult 1 year - 31
Youth - 10 
Adult 3 year - 18
Lifetime - 5

The Treasurer’s Report was given by Gerri Mott.  Checks and cash have been deposited from the Fiesta Show.  One check from an exhibitor has bounced.  

Shanda was not able to attend meeting, no activity report was given. 

The FIESTA SHOW was discussed and reviewed.  143 horses for 2017, 158 horses in 2016.  Improvements were discussed for the 2018 Fiesta Show.  Discussion on the fees that will be applied to bounced check.

Discussion on possible change of dates for 2018 show dates.  

It was decided to try and have the Annual Meeting on June 24th.

Suzanna Hupp, Jeanene Pegg, Chris Williams, and Mark Williams will run for the BOD again.

Reimbursements were approved.

Discussion on prizes for the Championship classes for Fiesta show.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:27 pm with a motion from Patti and a second from Chris.


In Attendance at the meeting were: Jeanene Pegg, Liz Williams, Mark Williams, Skye Williams, Chris Williams, Patty Liarakos, Suzanna Hupp, Ethan Hupp, Cathe Pado, Jessica Pado and Gerri Mott.

